Memo

TO:  Parents of Children Who Received First Communion/Confirmation - Spring 2025
                                            
From: Miss Britt

Re:  Forty Hours Procession

Date:  October 1, 2025



Our closing of Forty Hours will be held on Tuesday, October 21.  All children who have received the Sacrament of Holy Communion or Confirmation this past Spring are welcome to participate in the Procession.  This is a wonderful opportunity to come together in prayer.  We encourage everyone to participate in this blessed time in the life of our Parish.

Children are to wear their First Communion Clothes or their Confirmation robes.  Children need to report to the church at 6:40 PM.  Directions will be given at that time.
If you would like your child to participate, please fill out the form below and return it to school or email it back to me by Wednesday, October 8, 2025.

*************************************************************

Name of Child:  ______________________________________________

_____________My child will be participating in the Closing of Forty Hours.


_____________My child is unable to attend the closing of Forty Hours.

					
_____________________________________________________________
Parent Signature


